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PRESS RELEASE 
 

INTRODUCING FACILITY OF SMART CARD RECHARGE AT ALL TICKET 
VENDING MACHINES AT NMRC THROUGH UPI PAYMENT  
 
Noida Metro Rail Corporation (NMRC) continues its commitment to passenger convenience 
and digital innovation. Following the successful launch of QR code ticket purchases through 
Ticket Vending Machines (TVMs) across 21 NMRC stations in November 2024, NMRC has 
now further enhanced its ticketing services. 
 
To facilitate hassle-free travel and promote digital transactions, NMRC has introduced through 
UPI payment smart card recharge facility at all Ticket Vending Machines and ticket counters. 
This move allows passengers to easily recharge their SBI co-branded NMRC travel cards using 
UPI payment mode at all TVMs also, reducing the need to wait in long queues and contributing 
to efficient crowd management. 

Key highlights of the facility include: 

 Smart card recharge via UPI now available at all TVMs and ticket counters. 
 Minimum recharge amount is ₹100, and subsequent recharges can be made in multiples 

of ₹100. 
 The maximum permissible recharge limit is ₹2000 per transaction, in accordance with 

RBI guidelines. 
 Card balance enquiry can also be done through the Ticket Vending Machines. 

This initiative aligns with the Government of India’s vision of a Digital India, enhancing 
passenger experience and operational efficiency within the metro system. 
 
NMRC remains dedicated to delivering safe, smart, and seamless travel solutions to its 
commuters. 
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